NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC

THE FUTURE OF COURT OPERATIONS —
UPDATES TO IN-PERSON AND VIRTUAL COURT EVENTS

The Supreme Court has updated the framework for court operations to allow
more in-person proceedings. The Court’s attached October 27, 2022 Order, which
is effective immediately, supersedes its November 18, 2021 Order.

Special Civil Part trials and most Family matters will be in person. Effective
March 1, 2023, initial hearings for involuntary civil commitments will also be in
person. Routine conferences and motions will continue to be virtual.

Questions may be directed to the Office of the Administrative Director at

(609) 376-3000.
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Glenn A. Grant
Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: October 27, 2022


https://www.njcourts.gov/notices/2021/n211118a.pdf?c=pRi

